

March 19, 2020

Dear Members,

To help mitigate one small part of the hardships caused by the temporary cancellation of the many classes and support groups, PD Active and our instructors have created and collected a growing wealth of offerings that can be accessed from the safety of your home from your phone, tablet, or computer. This includes online live classes and support groups, as well as a collection of pre-recorded PD exercise videos. We trust these can help you stay active and connected. Come back often to our **Online Resources page** for the latest list.

Also, we are concerned about the financial hardships for the talented instructors who support PD Active's classes. They provide a caring and compassionate service to our community, and are severely impacted by this crisis. If you're able to donate to your instructors for virtual classes, please consider sending payments through PayPal. Also, some members are still planning to continue payments to instructors even though classes are suspended. Contact your instructors if you're able to help contribute during this challenging time.

Everyone is in our thoughts and we want you all to be included in our online community. So reach out if you need any support in accessing any resources we have available on our **PD Active Website**. All of us here at PD Active hope for the health and safety of you and all of your loved ones.

Sincerely,

Chad Zucker

President of the Board

PD Active

www.pdactive.org